
Burnt Store Road PD&E Study
From Van Buren Parkway to Charlotte County Line
Lee County
Financial Project Number: 436928-1

TITLE VI
The Florida Department of Transportation is required to comply with various

Non-discrimination laws and regulations, including Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.

District One Office
Cynthia Sykes
District One Title VI Coordinator
Florida Department of Transportation
801 N. Broadway Avenue, MS 1-40
Bartow, Florida 33830-3809
(863) 519-2287
Cynthia.Sykes@dot.state.fl.us

Tallahassee Office
Stefan Kulakowski, FCCM, CPM
State Title VI Coordinator
Florida Department of Transportation
605 Suwannee Street, MS 65
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450
(850) 414-4753
Stefan.Kulakowski@dot.state.fl.us

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws for this 
project are being, or have been, carried out by FDOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. §327 and a Memorandum of 

Understanding dated May 26, 2022, and executed by FHWA and FDOT.

For questions or concerns, contact:




